
The recording for our parent and carer
education session with Dr Billy Garvey,

developmental paediatrician, researcher and
popular podcaster, is now available.

This event was proudly funded for our
community by the OPS P&C . 

This is our first P&C event of its kind. 
We’d love your feedback to help us plan

future events. 
Here is the link to a brief survey.

If you registered to receive the recording by email, 
we apologise but we are not able to send you the link directly. 

Please use the video link above.

Dr Billy Garvey

Video link

Survey link

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uZYK7suy_7fxfvUqWWfQDk_VxaYrOsuA/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/J8GFHF2

